
Weekly Newsletter: October 21, 2022 

23   Worship 8:30 & 10:30am 
   Ministry Fair 9:30 & 11:30 

24-27 Parent Teacher   
   Conferences 
   Book Fair 

25   Picture Retakes 

26   Chapel 9:10am 

30   Reformation &   
   Confirmation Sunday 

31   Reformation Day 
   Wear Red 

October Book Fair This Week 

We are happy to welcome back 

I:55 Book Fair during K-8th Grade 

Conference Week. The fair will run 

Sunday Oct. 23rd - Friday, Oct. 

28th, in the Commons. If you 

can’t come in person, you can 

shop our online fair at https://

i55bookfairs.com/school/our-

savior-lutheran/. For free shipping 

to the school use promo code: 

FREESHIP2OURSAVIOR. We will 

notify you when your books arrive. Last year, OSL earned over 

$1,600 in free books for our classrooms and library. We look 

forward to blessing the school with even more this year! Hope 

to see you there!  

Book Fair Times: October 23-28 

Sunday: 9:30-10:30 AM & 11:30-12:30 PM 

Monday - Thursday: 11-11:30 AM & 3:15-7:30 PM 

Great job at the Lutheran 

State Cross Country Meet! 

https://i55bookfairs.com/school/our-savior-lutheran/
https://i55bookfairs.com/school/our-savior-lutheran/
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Parent Teacher Conferences 

K-8 Parent teacher conferences will be held 

October 24-27th this year.  Please check your 

email for a link to sign up!  

Food Bank Collection - 1st Trimester Offering 

We are so excited to support the OSL Food Bank 

for the first trimester this year. If you want to help 

our students in supporting the Food bank, feel  

free to donate personal care items by dropping 

them off in the church lobby or your child's 

classroom. Offering will also be collected each 

week at chapel in the baskets at the back  

of the sanctuary.   

Special Persons Day - Save the Date! 

Wednesday, November 23, 8:30am 

Grandparents and Special Persons are invited to 

join us for a fun-filled morning of family activities.  

Students and their special guests will spend the 

morning together enjoying chapel time, singing 

and stations of activities and fun. Keep an eye out 

for more information and invitations, coming soon! 

Thanksgiving Baskets  

OSL will be supporting 200 families in need at 

Thanksgiving again this year. Donations of the non-

perishable items (Boxed Mashed Potatoes, Boxed 

Stuffing Mix, Cans of Green Beans and corn, Jell-O, 

Cake Mixes, Frosting) can be placed on the table 

in the church lobby beginning October 9th. Don't 

have time to go to the store? Go to 

oursaviorlasning.org for the link to order via 

Amazon and have the items shipped directly to 

OSL! Monetary donations are also requested for 

the purchase of turkey certificates, Milk, Rolls and 

Margarine. If you would prefer to make a 

monetary donation to cover the cost of one 

basket ($25) that includes the perishable and non-

perishable items, you are welcome to give online, 

on Sunday morning or mail it in to the church 

office. 

Attendance & Early Pickup 

If your child is ill and will be out of school for the 

day or will need to be picked up early, please 

notify the school by calling 517-882-8665 or email 

attendance@oursaviorlansing.org.  Please state 

your child's name, grade, date of absence and 

the specific reason for the absence.  If your 

student is leaving early, please also notify  

their teacher. 

 

Chapel - Join us in person 

You are invited to join us for Chapel each 

Wednesday at 9:10am. Coffee hour is available 

from 8:15-9:10am. 

5-8th Graders to sing at MANS Conference 

This year the MANS (Michigan Association of  

Non-Public Schools) Conference will be held in 

Lansing.  Our Savior Middle School students  

have been invited to sing during the opening 

session on Thursday, November 3rd.  This is a  

day we do not have school but if your student 

would like to participate, please go to 

oursaviorlansingschool.org/resources for more 

information and the link to let Ms. Munk know that 

your child will attend. 

Medications at School 

If your child must take medication during the 

school day, please bring that medicine to the 

school office and complete a Medication 

Permission form. Children who keep inhalers in their 

backpacks should also have a Medication 

Permission form on file in the school office. All 

medicine must be in the original packaging and 

labeled with your child’s name.  If you think your 

child may need medicine for headaches or sore 

throats, please supply the office with the 

appropriate medication you wish your child to 

have.  The school office does not keep any 

medication on hand to give your child.  If your 

child has a headache or needs medication and 

we do not have that medication from the parent, 

a call will be made to the parent  

to bring medication. 

Food Bank Needs 

The food bank is in need of new or gently used 

children’s and school aged kids winter clothing 

and gear.  They are also in need of plastic grocery 

bags.  These donations and any non-perishable 

food can be dropped off to the food bank bin in 

the church lobby.  

Worship Opportunities 

Sundays: 8:30 & 10:30am - In-Person and Live 

Stream. 


